
Interclub Competition 

 
 
 

Hello Clubs,  
 
   
The 2023 competition on Sunday 4th June at Prebbleton Hall was a blast, thank 
everyone for entering into the spirit of the day, we had a great atmosphere and 
really good dancing. 
The results are on the website 
https://www.christchurchrocknroll.org.nz/Interclub 
 
The Honours Boards are being updated and will be on the website soon. 
 

Announcement for 2024 
 
We have secured Hornby Club for the 2024 Competition 
 
More details soon, but mark your calendars. 
 
Saturday 13th July 2024 – Bring it on! 
 
All your favourite events will be there, including Best Dressed Supporter Junior, 
Senior Male & Female, Cruise and the Interclub Challenge. 
 
We look forward to seeing you all and more next year. 
 
From the Interclub Committee, Brenda, Karyn, Connie, Lorraine & Christine  

 

https://www.christchurchrocknroll.org.nz/Interclub

